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Forest Protection Conference

WINDSOR HOTEL, MONTREAL,
WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY,
JANUARY 29TH AND 30TH.

Continuing the series of successful public meetings of previous
years, a Forest Protection Conference will be held at the Windsor
Hotel, Montreal, commencing Wednesday morning, January 29th,
and continuing until Thursday evening, under the auspices of the
Quebec Forest Protective Association which includes the St.
Maurice, Laurentian, and Southern St. Lawrence Forest Protective
Associations.

The Canadian Forestry Association, co-operating with the foregoing, is organizing a
public meeting for Wednesday afternoon, January 29th, at which such speak?rs as F. J.
Campbell, President Canadian Pulp & Paper Association; W. G. Power, President Cana-
dian Lumbermen’s Association; Brig.-Gen. J. B. White; Ma]or' Barrington Moore (New
York) ; and Hon. W. R. Brown, will discuss subjects of popular interest.

At the Thursday session of the Quebec Forest Protective Association, Lieut. Lewis
will describe Aerial Photography.

“Lumbering in Scotland” will prove a most interesting address from Mr. E. C. Hirst,
State Forester of New Hampshire, who recently returned from Overseas.

Mr. J. W. Swaine, who has charge of forest insect investigations for the Department of
Agriculture, will tell of the importance of slash disposal in affording protection from insects.

There will also be a talk on the use of tractors in woods operations, and an address on
aeroplane work in forest protection.

Meetings of the Woodlands Section of the Canadian Pulp and Paper Association, and
the Canadian Society of Forest Engineers, have also been arranged.

New Motion Pictures will be shown.

The meetings last year were splendidly attended. This year’s programmes will hold
your attention every minute.

Keep the dates open and come along!

WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY
JANUARY 29th AND 30th, 1919.




